
 

Evaluation of Safe Food Safe Dairy Project by External Team from Finland 

 

The evaluation by external team from Finland of the above project will take place 
in the Department of Public Health, Pharmacology and Toxicology, College of 
Agriculture and Veterinary Sciences, on Friday 5th July 2013 from 9:00 am – 
12:00 noon. The pre-evaluation meeting will be held on the same day where the 
project team will present their results and the findings of their study. Members of 
staff are invited to attend the presentation. 

 

Welcome. 

 

Prof. Jackson N. Ombui 
Chairman, 
Department of Public Health, Pharmacology & Toxicology 
 

 

 


